
Sandbrook Primary School
COVID Changes 



We’ve been working hard to get school ready 
for more of you to come back.
We can’t wait to see you - school has been 
very quiet without you all!
Have a look at the things you can expect 
when you come back...



If you are in the key workers group, 
you will come into school through the 
main door by Mrs Try’s office.
Then you will come to your base - Mrs 
Craven’s morning classroom next to 
the ICT Suite.



We’ve set the classroom out so that 
everyone can stay 2 metres apart.
In school, we are going to ‘mind the 
gap’.



Each of you will have a desk for 
yourself, two chairs and a tray.

‘Two chairs?’  you may be asking.  
Well, one is for you and the other 
is for your coat and your 
lunchbox if you have a packed 
lunch.
Your tray will have everything 
you need so there will be no 
need to share.

In school we will be saying:
‘Be aware...don’t share!’



If you need the toilet, you will use 
this one in the cloakroom.
We will leave one cubicle open 
and shut the others.

This means that only one person 
will be in the toilet at a time.

This will help us to mind the gap 
and keep to that lovely safe 2m.



You will have this area of the 
playground.  You can play out 
with your friends but we will ask 
you to mind the gap and stick to 
the 2m rule.  We will help you 
with this.

When we have a fire drill, you 
will line up on the spots with 
yellow flashes, like the one in the 
picture.



You will stay in the key worker group with the same grown-ups 
each day.  This will help us to stay safe.

We will ask you to wash your hands a lot and catch coughs and 
sneezes in a tissue.  We will all help each other to not touch our 
faces.

We would like you to try to wear a change of clothes each day. 

We must ask that you do not come to school if you are unwell. 

I hope that this helps you to see what school will be like when 
you come back.  We’re all looking forward to seeing you again 
soon.

Ms T & TEAM Sandbrook


